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Newsletter 
 
Bank holiday 
There is no school on Monday 1st May as this is a bank holiday. School will re-open on Tuesday 
2nd May. 
 
Coronation 
 To celebrate the coronation of King Charles III we will be having a special picnic lunch (similar to the 
one we had for the Queen's jubilee) on Friday 5th May. 
We are asking the children to come in clothing that is red, white and blue for the day (NO FOOTBALL 
KITS) and will be doing different activities throughout the day. The following Monday, 8th May, is an 
additional bank holiday, so school is closed. 
 
Windows 
It is Willow class’s turn to have their windows replaced next Tuesday and Wednesday. Children in 
this class will need to go straight to the sports hall (8:50am) in the morning and be collected from 
there at 3:10pm. Thank you once again for your continued cooperation. 
 
Strike Days 
The NEU union members (and all the other union’s members) rejected the UNFUNDED pay offer 
from the government, they have therefore scheduled more strike days. The next one will take place 
on 2nd May. This only impacts Birch class.  I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, however 
please note the Governors and I fully support any action taken. 
 
Sports Clubs 
The Sports Clubs on Thursdays and Fridays have now started. If you have paid the deposit for the 
club, your child does have a place. If you have any questions regarding sports clubs, please feel free 
to contact Mr Noble on Class Dojo. 
 
Wonderful Wednesdays 
Wonderful Wednesdays will be resumed this term. It is now the turn of the Year 3 and 4 children. 
Parents are invited to come into school at 2:40pm on the afternoon advised below to spend time 
doing an activity with your child. 
 
Sycamore – Wednesday 3rd May 
Beech – Thursday 4th May 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
A reminder that the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge must be paid for in full by May Half Term. 
Payments of any amount can be made any time before then if you would like to pay in instalments. 
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